
One of the greatest treasures we have received is our Orthodox Christian Faith 
and its Tradition that guides our worship and our entire life.

As we approach the end of the year, I'd like to thank those parishioners that have 
made their stewardship commitments for 2019. 

For those that have not , I respectfully ask you to consider making your 
stewardship gift.  Very simply put, it is through our gifts that we not only sustain 
our ministries and continue our faith , but most importantly express our love and 
gratitude for all God's blessings.

Please consider joining us.

In Christ,

Stella Dariotis 
Stewardship Chair

To the Stewards of the Church of the Annunciation,

If you are interested in serving the church as a member of the Annunciation 
Parish Council, please contact one of the following individuals who comprise 
the election committee:

Lindsey Kivetos LFKivetos@gmail.com
Nicki Hansen nicki.d.hansen@gmail.com
Maria Verrios demas.verrios@gmail.com

Nominations are being accepted through November 8, 2019. The election is 
scheduled for Dec. 1, 2019.

We look forward to hearing from you and appreciate your willingness to make 
this commitment to our church. 

- Parish Council Elections Committee

We will be collecting non-perishable food items this holiday season benefitting the 
Sacramento Food Bank and Family Services.

Please look for the blue bins in our Annunciation Hellenic Center Foyer or in your 
child’s Sunday School classroom.

Thank you for supporting our local food bank



Thank you Julie Christie

for decorating and sponsoring today’s festal icon

Coffee Fellowship Hour
Sunday, October 27, 2019

Altar Guild

Tuesday, October 29th | 6:00 pm
The Old Spaghetti Factory | J Street & 19th

RSVP by calling the Parish Office at (916) 443-2033 by October 24th

Thursday, November 28th

Help us run and raise money to end hunger in the greater Sacramento area!
Registration Closes on Nov. 1st

Visit Nicki Voresis Hansen in the Annunciation Hellenic Center 
today following the Divine Liturgy!

October 28, 1940 - The State of Greece says OXI (no) to the ultimatum made by 
the Axis powers, thus beginning Greece's involvement in World War II and the 
Hellenic counterattack against the invading Italian and Nazi Germany forces.

Join us today following the Divine Liturgy to celebrate the day with a 
presentation by our Greek School and a luncheon (Moussaka or Pastitio) 

sponsored by our GAPA. Proceeds benefit our parish Greek School.

Saturday, November 16th | 6:00 pm
Annunciation Hellenic Center

5-Course menu leading up to all-you-can-eat Dungeness Crab!

Ticket Information
Adults $60 (before November 8th) | Children $20 (12 and under)

Tickets can be purchased at sacramentocretans.ecwid.com
Or by  calling Stelios Katzakis (209) 614-1320

*Friendly reminder: Dinner Tickets will not be sold at the door

Tuesday, November 5th | 6:00 pm
Join us for a short prayers service and to plan this month’s activities!

http://sacramentocretans.ecwid.com/?fbclid=IwAR3JGBDJjnNXQsdJtEcjJ4M8uWIrcjSYKkjN7gfgQ-JDYr2N4BZ4Sb-IYkU

